## Fort Huachuca Accommodation School District #00

"Creating Successful Children"



August 7, 2012

LEED Accredited Professional, P.E. Mr. Christian Monrad 1926 E. Fort Lowell Road, Suite 200 Tucson, AZ 85719-2391

Dear Mr. Christian Monrad

An expression of thankfulness to one who has given you something beyond your imagination is difficult to deliver in profound enough words. I must acknowledge that the Colonel Smith Middle School is an exceptional accomplishment and you have been an integral part of that unprecedented achievement.

The army community, parents, students and staff who will walk through the doors of this school over the many years ahead will benefit from the many hours of critical thinking and problem solving you gave to this project. No great project is without moments of frustration and strife often accompanied by sweat and tears. You embraced these moments with other members of the design/development team with competence and confidence.

It is beyond my ability to find the words to tell you how it makes me feel when I walk through the school and see what you and the team did with my hope and vision. I am overwhelmed with emotion and compelled to tell you one more time how grateful I am that God brought you into my world to lock arms with me; so we could fly above the norm to a most unique place of creation, that gave us the most fabulous learning space to date anywhere on this earth.

Hold in your heart and mind a picture of a perpetual smile on my face and know that you helped put it there!!

Respectfully,

Dr. Řonda L. Frueauff Superintendent